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GOVERNMENT REGIONAL OFFICERS’ HOUSING 
219. Hon STEVE MARTIN to the minister representing the Minister for Housing: 
I refer to Government Regional Officers’ Housing. 
How many more GRO houses in total are there in each of the following regions, as of 30 June 2023, compared 
with 30 June 2017 — 
(a) great southern river; 
(b) south west; 
(c) goldfields; 
(d) midwest and Gascoyne; 
(e) Pilbara; 
(f) West Kimberley; 
(g) wheatbelt; and 
(h) East Kimberley? 
Hon JACKIE JARVIS replied: 
I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question. The following response has been provided by the 
Minister for Housing. 
An answer is unable to be provided in the time available. Should the member wish to place this question on notice, 
the minister will endeavour to provide a response. 
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